
CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 

Building Department 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  April 20, 2022 

TO:   Planning Commission 

FROM:  Gene Tutag, Building Official 

SUBJECT:  Public Hearing, Solar Ordinance Repeal in Chapter 50 of City Code  

The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing at tonight’s meeting (4-26-22) regarding the 

repealing of section 50-539 of the City Code. A new ordinance was adopted regarding Solar 

Panels. Since the adoption, the old ordinance in section 50-539 needs to be repealed in its entirety.  

We are requesting the Planning Commission approve to repeal section 50-539 of the City Code.   


